
Your negotiating team is pleased to report Good Samaritan Society PPDD 
members voted to ratify the tentative agreement on May 12.

Details of the agreement can be found in your last bargaining update.

According to the collective agreement, former employees who ended their 
employment with Good Samaritan Society before the ratification date – and would 
have qualified to receive retroactive pay – must submit a request to the employer 
within 30 days after the date of ratification.

Written applications to request retroactive pay must be sent to Good Samaritan 
Society Human Resources at HR@gss.org by June 12, 2023.

Thank you for sticking with your negotiating team throughout this process. Every 
action you have taken to support us at the bargaining table has made a difference 
in securing this contract.

If you have any questions or have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out 
to a member of your AUPE negotiating team or resource staff.
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